
 

 

 

24th May 2024 

Nurturing each and all. Guiding, Trusting, Inspiring and Celebrating. 
 

Dear Families, 
 
What a fantastic end to the term we have had! Sports and Health Week has been a resounding 
success and we have all had great fun despite the change in the weather. (Please note the new 
Sports Day date is Wednesday 12th June). This week, we have all participated in some new sports 
and activities, learned new skills and joined in with great enthusiasm. Across the week, we have 
skipped, danced, tried our hand at Indoor Kurling, circus tricks, rounders, Tri-Golf and parachute 
games! Please check out the Gallery tab, on the website, to see what we have been up to. 
Today, we have finished the term off with a Big Spring Tidy and outdoor learning day. We have been 
out and about in the school grounds; digging, weeding, cleaning, tidying and planting. The children 
(and staff) have thrown themselves in to all the activities and have completed their Sports Week 
Passports. Please could we ask for all sponsorship money to be returned to school by Friday 7th 
June. We are really hoping that by joining forces with the School Association we will be able to 
transform our outdoor areas ready for the new term in September. 
 
Our fabulous Year 6 completed their SATS last week, and we are incredibly proud of them all for 
their positive attitudes and sheer hard work. Year 6 were most certainly helped along the way by the 
wonderful Mrs Hill, who very kindly cooked breakfast for us each morning. Thank you!  
 

 

 
Indoor Kurling 

 

Circus Tricks 
 

 
 
 

 

Parachute Games 
 

 

 

 
 
Please be reminded that we have an Inset day on Monday 3rd June. We hope you all have an 
enjoyable half term and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 4th June. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Catherine Souch 


